
Proclamation 
Apex Public Service Recognition Period 2024 

from the Office of the Mayor 

WHEREAS, The Town of Apex employs more than 600 civil servants who work 
day in and day out to provide the highest quality of service to our more than 75,000 
residents; and, 

WHEREAS, These employees have a diverse skillset, and help provide services to 
the town that promote and preserve the health and safety of our community; and, 

WHEREAS, Town employees are vital to so many of the aspects of day-to-day life 
in Apex, including transportation, water and electricity access, fire and police 
protection, green space and recreation opportunities, waste and recycling services, 
building safety, planning and development, housing assistance, government 
connectivity, and more; and, 

 WHEREAS, Many jobs in public service are hazardous and/or physically 
demanding, and we are grateful for the individuals who do fulfill these necessary 
functions; and, 
 WHEREAS, The Town of Apex thanks to its public servants for the excellent jobs 
they do, and they should be proud of how their work contributes to making Apex the 
Peak of Good Living. 

NOW, THEREFORE, I, Jacques K. Gilbert, Mayor of Apex, North Carolina, do 
hereby proclaim the weeks of May 5th through May 18th, 2024, as Public Service 
Recognition Period in the Town of Apex, and extend my gratitude to our public 
servants for the critical and often unnoticed work they do in helping our town run. 

I hereby set my hand and have caused the Seal of the Town of Apex,  
North Carolina, to be affixed this the 14th day of May 2024 

 

 

 Jacques Gilbert, Mayor 


